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Hi 

I have a lot of concerns about the above development:

1. Air quality in particular we already have a motorway which runs through the town
and the roads are already busy the air quality cannot cope with extra vehicles on the
road, this could impact on quality of life for people in surrounding areas. 

2. the infrastructure of the area is already buckling under how busy the roads are many
times it comes to a standstill you only have to look at what happens with extra cars
such as the V festival event at Weston park bring the area to a standstill. 

3. the wildlife we have already lost so much greenbelt in the area taking away an area
of this size could affect the wildlife. 

4. The noise from the development could also be harmful we already have a wind
turbine which can be heard for miles.

5. Going back to point 2 when we have issues on the M6 many cars pass through
Penkridge this could be a big detriment to far beyond the local area with the extra
cars on the road. 

the negatives far outweigh the positives of bringing the development to the area. 

regards

Josh Jones 




